Bellsquarry Primary School Parent Council
Fundraisers
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Information for Families
Session 2017/2018

Who are we?

We are just a small group of parents trying to organise fun and sociable events for the families of Bellsquarry Primary School to enjoy whilst also raising much needed funds for the school. 
Gemma Gough (Angus P5, Maisy P3)
Lorraine Hart (Rebecca P5)
Lynne Currie (Charlotte P5, Kristin P3)
Fiona Beveridge (Katie P7, Erin P5)
Nikki Cooper (Skyla P6, Phoenix P4, Lochlan P2)       
We would love to have a nursery parent join us as we try to involve the nursery children more in our events. Please get in touch if this could be you!

Are we part of the Parent Council?

Yes, we are but this year we are aiming to hold our meetings separately and give only a brief fundraisers update at Parent Council meetings.
I have a fundraising idea, who can I speak to?

You can send us an email at pcbellsquarry@gmail.com, speak to one of us at the school gates or send a note in to the school. Look out for dates of our meetings posted in the Bellsquarry PS Parent Council Facebook group and newsletters/group call – everyone is welcome to attend these.
Can I help?

Yes please! We are always in desperate need of volunteers to help with our fundraising efforts as well as donations for raffle prizes, tombolas etc. Please let us know if you’d like to be involved.

What are we fundraising for?

Our main focus over the next few years will be some improvements to our playground. We have already been gathering ideas and quotes for some new playground paintings and a trim trail which we hope can be installed in the near future. We will continue to support the school and their requests for funds in the areas they feel it is needed most. 
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GRASS MAT SAFER SURFACING

tested in accordance with BS EN1177 & EN7188
1m x 1.5m, 22mm thick

supplied with turf reinforcement mesh

Grass areas should be well established prior to
grass mat safety surfacing being laid
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Equipment

1. KOMPAN Double Somersault
ref NRO808

Total height 150cm

Fall height 111cm

Age range 4-12 years

DDA Accessible

2. KOMPAN Natural Stepping Logs
Varying heights

3. KOMPAN Rope Bridge
ref NRO811

Total height 260cm

Fall height 30cm

Age range 4-12 years
DDA Accessible

4. KOMPAN Stilts

ref NRO806

Total height 110cm
Fall height 24cm

Age range 3-12 years
DDA Accessible

Y/

*Grass areas should be well established prior to grass mat safety surfacing being laid.

KOMPAN Scotland Ltd. ~ www.KOMPAN.co.uk

Quarrywood Court T:01506 442 266
Livingston F:01506 442 299
EH54 6AX E:playpractice@kompan.com

NOT FOR TENDER ISSUE.

©copyright of this drawing remains the property of KOMPAN
Scotland Ltd. and the KOMPAN group. This drawing may not be
reproduced without prior permission of KOMPAN Scotland Ltd.
Any infringement will be pursued.
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Our Achievements Last Session
Sept 2016 – Family Portrait Photos, £170 raised
October 2016 – Halloween Discos, £150 raised and lots of spooky fun for the children
October 2016 – Christmas cards and gifts, £220 raised
December 2016 – another successful Christmas Fayre, over £1200 raised
Feb 2017 – East Meets West, over £400 raised and a fabulous event for the whole community
June 2017 – Family Fun Run, our first attempt at an event like this raised almost £700
Ongoing fundraisers including clothing collections once per term, occasional dress down days and pre-loved uniform sales raised more than £450 over the course of the year
Where does the money go?
Espresso software package £714 – teachers use Espresso to assist with lesson plans and learning activities for the children. You can also log on at home via www.espresso.co.uk (Username:  Student21968, Password:  BQPS123)
£1000 for classroom resources such as books and educational games
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£3068 bought I.T. equipment for the school including iPads and chargers

£700 paid towards Christmas activities for the children 
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We have also helped cover the cost of school outings for families in financial difficulty – it is Bellsquarry Primary Parent Council’s aim that no child in the school should ever miss out on trips or activities because of financial hardship
Thank you for your support!

Upcoming Events
September – Design your own Christmas cards

Packs will be distributed to be completed at home – look out for more details soon
Friday 29th September – Movie Night

7pm in the school hall. Tickets on sale soon
Friday 13th October – Dress Down Day

Children can dress down for the last day of term in return for a £1 donation

Thursday 26th October – Halloween Discos

Our spooky discos are always popular with children and staff. Tickets will be on sale nearer the time

November – Bags to School

Recycle your old clothes for cash for the school

Friday 24th November – Dress Down Day

Your child can dress down for school in return for a chocolate item for our chocolate tombola at the Christmas Fayre
Friday 1st December – Christmas Fayre

Our biggest fundraiser of the year – look out for details and requests for donations/helpers

Friday 23rd February – Family Quiz / Bingo Night

A fun night for all the family – location to be confirmed
March – Bags to School

Another chance to recycle those old clothes

Sunday 18th March – Easter Bunny Drive

A beetle drive with an Easter twist – old school fun for all ages

April – Ladies Cocktail Night

Come along and learn a few cocktail making tips 

Sunday 13th May – Family Fun Run

We are hoping to build on the success of last year’s event with an even better and bigger fun run for all the family

June – Bags to School

Our last collection of the year and a good chance to clear out before summer

Information about all events and meetings will be communicated via school newsletters, school Blog, Group call and our Bellsquarry PS Parent Council Facebook group – please let the school know if you are not receiving our updates. All dates are subject to change and events may be cancelled if there is insufficient interest / support.
We look forward to seeing you support our school in having fun and raising funds at the same time :O)
